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Bangor, Me. 

2/28/45

Hello old pal---

Well how are you 

The best I hope. You will

No doubt be surprised to

Hear from me, I’ve been

Planning to write you sooner

But have been very busy. 

Hope you get this 

Letter O.K. I don’t know if 

I have the right address. 

Do you hear from Paul

very often, I know he’s 

not the type to write ha! Ha!

Mother said she hadn’t

Heard from him for quite 

Sometimes. I wish we could 

have seen you while we

were down, but we didn’t 

stay very long, you know 

us, always in a rush ha! Ha!

I suppose that you

heard, that Leonard is up

here with us now. He says
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it will be a good change

for him, he was tired of 

working in the same place. 

How is all your family

and your mother, tell her

that I say hello to her. 

Is she still working? I 

suppose you are still studying

I can imagine it must be 

Hard at times. A good

Education is worth some-

thing in the world. I asked

Sonny, if he wanted to go

to school when he grew 

up, He said, no Sonny 

wants to be a cowboy ha! Ha!

I’m telling you, we 

miss him so much after

having him two weeks

with us up here. That’s 

the trouble with show

business, you can’t stay in 

one place too long, you’ve 
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Got to keep moving. We are

planning to stay home this

summer that is if we make

enough here this winter. The 

business is real good around

here, and so the pictures

sell, especially of Sonny. 

By the way, do you get

The broadcast, write and 

tell. Mother said they took

it good on their radio. 

Mother didn’t feel

so good the day I was 

there to see her. I imagine 

she is worried since Fran 

told her he was going into

training, she thinks he’ll

have to go fight now. She

won’t feel good till this 

war is over with. 

Well Adrienne, I guess

I have said enough for now. 
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and hope you’ll answer 

my letter when you have

time. 

I will mail you out some of our new pictures

Soon. 

So long and good

Luck to you

Your friend always

Betty (RITA BREAU)



Miss Adrienne Theberge

Baxter Ave.

Auburn 

Maine

Mrs. Harold Breau

135 Union St.

Bangor 

Me

70 Linwood Room
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